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Our ref: DRY/lsw 
 
15th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Re: Change of dates for residential trip for Year 8 to Bushcraft Boughton Woods – 24th – 26th June 2024 
 
Please be advised, that due to a clash of dates and double booking, the residential trip to Bushcraft has been 
brought forward by one week to Monday 24th to Wednesday 26th June 2024. 
 
Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience this may cause.  If your child is unable to attend on the 
revised dates please let us know as soon as possible. 
 
The cost of the trip remains at £250 per student which includes travel, food and accommodation.  
 
The payment plan remains the same to spread the cost for the trip as follows: 
 
1st Payment of £50.00 due by 30/09/2023 – non-refundable deposit to secure place 
2nd Payment of £40.00 due by 03/10/2023 
3rd Payment of £40.00 due by 03/11/2023 
4th Payment of £40.00 due by 03/12/2023 
5th Final payment of £40.00 due by 03/01/2024 
6th Final payment of £40.00 due by 03/02/2024 
 
Payments can be made via the Arbor Shop. 
 
If you haven’t done so, please can you complete the online parent consent form,  
 
Those of you that haven’t paid the deposit to date, which was originally due by 8th September, please make 
your payment for this trip by Friday 30th September.  If the deposit hasn’t been paid your child’s place will be 
offered to those on the waiting list. 

 
Student conduct 
We are proud to be able to say that the conduct of our students on trips is always of a high standard and we 
are sure that this will be upheld on this visit too. As representatives of the academy, students are expected to 
adhere to our code of conduct at all times and if any behaviour is deemed inappropriate during the trip, we will 
appreciate your support in dealing with the matter as appropriate. Please note that if students demonstrate poor 
behaviour in school in the weeks leading up to the trip we reserve the right to remove them from the trip and 
monies paid may not be refunded.  
 
If you have any queries regarding this trip please do not hesitate to contact Mr Woolley or myself at the 
Academy.  
 
We look forward to an enjoyable time away.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Mrs D Ridley  
 
Mrs Ridley 
Head of Year 8   
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